
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2019 7:43 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Greg Beros 
<greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; Tom Muench <tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Castro 
Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; Carmine Perrelli <carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; 
Office-Mayor Richmondhill <officemayor@richmondhill.ca>; Joe DiPaola 
<joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca>; Karen 
Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin Chan 
<godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>; 'Wang, Sheila' <swang@yrmg.com>; 
kzarzour@yrmg.com 

Cc:  

Subject: Council Revisits Changes to Council and Committee of the Whole Meeting 
Times 

Dear City Council of Richmond Hill, 

On Wednesday Nov 20th, The Council will be debating a time change to Richmond 
Hill's Council and Committee of the Whole meeting times and frequency. Unfortunately I 
cannot attend the council debate due to work related constraints. 

This raised my belief that the current system of meeting at 9:30AM or during day time 
does not adequately serve the majority of the residents who may, from time to time, 
need to attend a meeting to speak about an important issue in our community. I am of 
the opinion that the original system whereby Committee of the Whole meetings began 
at 4:30 and Council meetings were scheduled for 7:30 the week following the 
Committee of the Whole meetings, was an optimal balance for the needs of the 
community. This schedule was in place for many years previous to this term of Council 
and it was proven to give working residents a chance to attend a meeting late in the day 
and another chance to attend a Council meeting in the evening. 

I urge the City Council to re-adopt these meeting times to begin at 4:30PM and Council 
meetings were scheduled for 7:30 the week following the Committee of the Whole 
meetings. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Wei Hua 

14 Tentone Court, Richmond Hill, L4S 0E2 


